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The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment, 
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be 
unable to attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to 
seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

3rd October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Local Democracy Event 
 
Further to our previous correspondence with regards to your child's participation in this year's Local 
Democracy Event with the Royal Latin School and Local Councillors, please note a postponement of this 
event. 
 
The event will no longer take place on the 10th October 2023 and has been re-scheduled to take place on 
Friday 12th January 2024. 
 
No further action is required from the students at this stage and their set of questions they should be 
preparing for the panel, will be on the same topic. 
 
We will meet with all students involved closer to the event date.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 

Mrs C McKeown     Miss C McCullough 
Curriculum Leader, Personal Development  Geography Teacher 
cmckeown@buckinghamschool.org   cmccullough@buckinghamschool.org 
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